
The first fellow will join a group of participants in Bangkok (Thailand) on the 17th of May 

2018, where the Phramongkutkloa Army Hospital (with Prof. Warat Tassanawipas) will be 

visited for one week. The group will then visit the Kyung Hee University in Seoul (South 

Korea, with Prof. Kim Ki Tack) from the 24th to the 30th of May 2018. Finally, the group will 

travel to Tokyo (Japan) to visit the Keio University (with Prof. Morio Matsumoto) from the 

31st of May to the 6th of June 2018.  

The second fellow will join a group of participants in Melbourne (Australia) on the 17th of 

May 2018, where the Royal Children’s Hospital (with Dr. Michael B. Johnson) will be visited 

for one week. The group will then visit the Sarawak General Hospital in Kuching (Malaysia, 

with Dr. Chung-Chek Wong) from the 24th to the 30th of May 2018. Finally, the group will 

travel to Taiwan (Taiwan) to visit the National Taiwan University Hospital (with Prof. Shu-Hua 

Yang) from the 31st of May to the 6th of June 2018.  

Both fellows will attend the APSS 2018 Annual Meeting in Taiwan from the 8th to the 10th of 

June 2018 (at the NTUH International Convention Center). 


